
   
 
 
 
Mayor Al Miller is pleased to announce the hiring of Dean McKinley as the next 
Chief Administra�ve Officer (CAO) for the District of Invermere. 
 
“A�er an extensive search with strong compe��on, on behalf of District Council 
I’m pleased to welcome Dean McKinley to the District of Invermere team,” Mayor 
Miller said. 
 
Dean brings extensive experience in municipal governance, public administra�on, 
and leadership to this role and will be a great addi�on to Invermere as well with 
his background aligning with the strategic direc�on of Council.  Mr. McKinley 
comes to Invermere from the Sunshine Coast Regional District and prior to that 
the District of Mackenzie. 
 
Regarding his new role, Dean says, “I am incredibly excited for the opportunity to 
work alongside Council and staff in Invermere.  I can't wait to roll up my sleeves 
and get started."  
 
“We are excited to have Dean assume the role of CAO,” says Mayor Miller. “We 
look forward to moving in a new direc�on supported by his leadership, innova�ve 
thinking and commitment to our community.” 
 
Please join us in congratula�ng Dean McKinley on his appointment star�ng 
January 6th, 2025! 
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